

Nurses and Midwives Agreement

EA Update 5 - Meetings

On 2 July 2018 the ANMF met again with representatives of the Government to discuss your claim. We continued to discuss the issue of 'workloads'.

The meeting clarified a few points for the Government negotiating team.

No offers have been made – nor would we expect offers to be made at this stage.

A working party has commenced discussions in an attempt to address the issue of fixed term contracts in the THS providing more certainty of ongoing employment for members. A discussion paper will be sent back to the negotiating team for consideration.

The next meeting is scheduled this week on Thursday 12 of July.

This meeting will focus on leave entitlements and outstanding matter from previous meetings with no proposed solutions agreed.

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact our Member Support Team on (03) 6223 6777 or 1800 001 241 (if outside Hobart). Alternatively, email membersupport@anmftas.org.au.

Authorised by Emily Shepherd, Branch Secretary 9 July 2018

